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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Team Members Volunteer with United Way of 
Northeast Michigan 

Alpena, Michigan, August 8, 2018- Alpena Alcona 
Area Credit Union (AAACU) team members 
recently volunteered with United Way of 
Northeast Michigan for their Back to School 
Clothing Initiative. 

Volunteers were paired with 6th through 12th 
grade students from Alcona, Alpena, and 
Montmorency county to help purchase clothing, 
shoes, personal hygiene products and school 
supplies for the upcoming school year.  

This is the third year United Way of Northeast 
Michigan has been able to provide this event to students in need, and due to donations 
received from within Northeast Michigan 33 students were able to benefit from this program. 

 “Being a part of this event and seeing the looks on the students faces and the excitement for 
them to pick out what they wanted is one more reason why I love volunteering and doing my 
part to better our community. There was no mention of video games or toys; it was about 
bettering themselves for the start of school.” Stated Michelle McEwen, Director of Advocacy for 
Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with 8 
locations: the main office located in Alpena, with branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger 
Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, Oscoda, Tawas, and an additional branch in 
Alpena. As of June 30, 2018, AAACU provides service to 28,473 members with total assets equal 
to $338,803,946. 
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